
January 28, 2009 

Mr. Michael Hom 
U.S. Environmental Protection Agency 
Clean Water Enforcement Branch 
61 Forsyth Street, S.W. 
Atlanta, Georgia 30303-8960 

CERTIFIED MAIL 
Return Receipt Requested 

re: Delphi Response to EPA Information Request 
Section 308 of the Clean Water Act Discharge of Perfluorinated Compounds 
Delphi Automotive Systems 
P.O. Box 311 
Athens, Alabama 35612 

Dear Mr. Hom: 

Please find attached the response to the information request dated December 16, 2008 for the above 

referenced facility. 

At this time we are still searching for additional material use information as explained in more detail in our 
response to Question 3. Any additional information found will be forwarded to you. 

If you have any questions or comments, please contact Carol Nash, Supervisor Global Environmental 
Management at 1-989-757-4258 or carol.nash@delphi.com. 

Curt Cargile 
U.S. Director of Operations 
Delphi Steering, a division of Delphi Corporation 

cc: Mark Hester 

Delphi Steering World Headquarters 3900 Holland Road Saginaw, Michigan 48601-9494 USA 



Delphi Response to EPA Information Request- Section 308 of the Clean Water Act Discharge of 
Perfluorinated Compounds- Delphi Automotive Systems; P.O. Box 311; Athens, Alabama 35612 

CERTIFICATION 

"I certify under penalty of law that this document and all attachments were prepared under my 
direction or supervision in accordance with a system designed to assure that qualified personnel 
properly gather and evaluate the information submitted. Based on my inquiry of the person or 
persons who manage the system, or those persons directly responsible for gathering the 
information, the information submitted is, to the best of my knowledge and belief, true, accurate, and 
complete. I am aware that there are significant penalties for submitting false information, including 
the possibility of fine and imprisonment for knowing violations." 
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